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AGC Memo:  
What Federal Contractors Should Know  

About the New PLA Proposed Rule  

Background 
 
On Aug. 18, the Federal Acquisition Regulation (FAR) Council released a proposed rule (FAR Case 2022-003)—in line with 
President Biden’s Executive Order on Use of Project Labor Agreements For Federal Construction Projects—requiring 
every prime contractor and subcontractor to engage in negotiation or agree to project labor agreements (PLAs) on direct 
federal construction projects valued at $35 million or more. This 

https://public-inspection.federalregister.gov/2022-17067.pdf
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2022/02/09/2022-02869/use-of-project-labor-agreements-for-federal-construction-projects
https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2009-02-11/pdf/E9-3113.pdf
https://www.agc.org/industry-priorities/procurement/government-mandated-project-labor-agreements-pla
https://www.agc.org/sites/default/files/Files/Govt%20Regulations%20and%20Executive%20Orders/Union%20Contractor%20Concerns%20with%20Government%20Mandates%20for%20PLAs%208-12-21.pdf
https://www.agc.org/sites/default/files/Files/Govt%20Regulations%20and%20Executive%20Orders/Open-Shop%20Contractor%20Concerns%20with%20Government%20Mandates%20for%20PLAs%208-12-21.pdf
https://www.agc.org/sites/default/files/Files/communications/New_Data_Weighs_on_Debate_Over_Project_Labor_Agreements.pdf
https://constructionadvocacyfund.agc.org/
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